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To Whom It May Concern:
 
After reading the proposal of language change, I am in complete agreement.
 
It is time that these networks stop interfering with and delaying the care of injured Arizona workers.
Care provided by therapists to aid in recovery of these individuals should go directly to the providers,
NOT some third party intermediary that only looks to profit from the work of others.
These third party networks must be stopped. They impose restrictions, delay care, and reduce
reimbursements.
These companies should not be in control of patient care, diverting patients toward providers who
accept these ridiculous fees.
 
Please vote appropriately on this matter. Deter the interference of these non-legitimate specialty
networks, specifically with regards to the therapy networks where the most abusive network
discounts are happening.
 
Sincerely,
 
Wayne Foley, PT
Arizona License #3652
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